Mobil Oil Indonesia Inc. MOBIL TASK FORCE

Arun Booster Compression Project
C/O MOBIL OIL INDONESIA INC.

P.O. BOX 61
LHOKSEUMAWE, NORTH ACEH
INDONESIA
29 May, 1995 Phone : 62-645-43934
62-645-42444
Facsimile : 62-645-43338
P.W. Eaton

Project Manager

Please accept this letter to serve as a recommendation for Mr. Wijil Pustiko.

During the Arun Booster Compression Project (1993-1995), Wijil Pustiko worked for
Mobil Oil Indonesia as a piping inspector. We found him to be knowledgeable in the field
of piping and welding, and largely due to his efforts, the piping program on this project
was very successful.

I personally found Mr. Wijil Pustiko to be one of the better inspectors I have worked
with in Indonesia, and would not hesitate to include him on any future project for Mobil.
As his assignment is now complete, I wish him continued success in his career, and would
recommend him for any project your company may have.

Sincerely,

A7

R. Scott Alley

Quality Assurance Manager

Mobil Research & Development Corp.
Princeton, NJ

Mobil Qil Indonesia
Lhoksukon



